From: Dylan Machado

To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;
John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org

Subject: Oceano Dunes

Date: Saturday, March 17, 2018 5:10:24 PM

Hello,

My name is Dylan Machado and | have been going to the dunes my entire life (25 years). | am a member of the
Kingsburg 4WheelDrive club and a member of the California 4 wheel drive club association. The dunes are my
second Home and with the closure to the riding areas | have no where else to enjoy playing in the sand. | believe that
the riding and off-road community distributes a lot of revenue to the surrounding businesses, and without us I the
business are going to suffer and eventually shut down. Please understand that pollution will still be an issue without
the dune riders there. The wind will still blow. Thank you for your time to read this email and hopefully the dunes
will continue to stay open so | may take my kids there in the future.

Dylan Machado
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